
 
 

 

 

EARLI SIG5 2016 – January Newsletter 

June 29-30, July 1, 2016 in Porto, Portugal 

“Bridging Multiple Perspectives in Early Childhood Education” 

                      

 

2016 has just started and the EARLI SIG5 2016 conference is getting closer so start arranging everything for 

your participation.  The abstract submission deadline has been extended till January 30, so 

don´t miss the opportunity to share your own work in the conference and submit your proposals. 

The organizing committee is preparing everything so you can enjoy a great conference in June. In the 

website, you can find information on keynote speakers and special workshops, but also some information 

about how to get to Porto city, how to get to the conference venue and also some suggestions for 

accommodation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

More information: http://www.fpce.up.pt/sig5earli2016  

Hope to see you in Porto! 

The organizing committee 

More information on the EARLI group: http://www.earli.org/  

 

15th January 

NEW DEADLINE: JANUARY 30 

Deadline for abstract submission. 

1st April 

Early bird registration 

IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Don´t miss the updates on the conference special workshops.  

- Change and Relationships: Measurement, research 

designs and data analysis – lead by Marisa Matias & 

Tiago Ferreira, Porto University 

- An Evidence-Based Approach to Pre-School 

Interventions with Children and Families – lead by  

Jon Lasser, Texas State University 

- Writing for publication workshop – lead by Maria 

Cerrato Lara, Oxford Brookes University 

 

Check the website for more information. 

 

SIG 5| Workshops 

http://www.fpce.up.pt/sig5earli2016
http://www.earli.org/

